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January 27, 2022 
 

Email to: CommentLetters@aicpa-cima.com 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Exposure Draft of the proposed 
Standards for Accounting and Review Services (SSARS) Quality Management for an 
Engagement Performed in Accordance With Statements on Standards for Accounting and 
Review.  
 
The KSCPA Accounting and Assurance Task Force comments on behalf of the Kansas Society 
of CPAs, a 2,100 member strong association.  Our comments are,  
 

• The Society agrees with aligning standards to ASB, when the standards are in final form.  
• The Society appreciates having consistency between standards. 
• The Society agrees with the proposed effective dates. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment and we appreciate your consideration of our input.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Meagan M. Wellbrock, CPA Natasha Schamberger, CPA 
Task Force Chair  KSCPA President/CEO 
AdamsBrown, LLC  
Partner, Audit & Attestation Service Line Leader 
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